



FOR PSA MEMBERS: DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE AND CONSTITUTIONAL DEVELOPMENT (GA-RANKUWA)

15-07-2020

Closure of Ga-Rakuwa Magistrate Offices in Zone 5

The PSA has learned that a Magistrate has tested positive for COVID-19, at Ga-Rankuwa Magistrate Court Offices in Zone 5. Upon receipt of the information by our shop steward, we immediately contacted the Court Manager who confirmed the incident and we subsequently, requested that he him let all staff vacate the offices with immediate effect and that the offices be closed, for disinfection and cleansing. He later confirmed that the offices have been cleared and vacated, and that they will remain closed for all staff members and the public for deep-cleansing and disinfection and re-opened on Monday 12 July 2020.

The PSA welcomes the decision taken by management on the closure of the offices. We would like to assure our members that we will leave no stone unturned in an effort to safeguard your health and safety.

GENERAL MANAGER